
 
 
Application ref: 2022/1549/P 
 
Cameron Overy 
Bureau de Change Design Office 
Unit 4 
6 Hoxton Square 
N16NU 
0203 4870 644 
cameron@b-de-c.com 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We are seeking to discharge Condition Number 4 of our Full Planning Permission 
granted 29/03/2023. The condition is as stated below: 
 
Before the cladding is commenced, a sample panel of the facing new 'stone' 
composite demonstrating the proposed colour, texture, detailing of a typical 
section f the front elevation, shall be provided on site and approved in writing 
by the local planning authority. The development shall be carried out in 
accordance with the approval given. The approved panel shall be retained on 
site until the work has been completed. 
Reason: To safeguard the appearance of the premises and the character of the 
immediate area in accordance with the requirements of policy D1 of the 
London Borough of Camden Local Plan 2017. 
 
To satisfy the requirements of this condition we will be submitting the below: 
 
Photographs: 

• 5no. 150mmx150mm Recycled Brick GRC colour samples showing the 5 colours 
that will be used in the façade 

• 1mx1m Recycled Brick GRC façade mock-up 
 
Physical Samples 

• 5no. 150mmx150mm Recycled Brick GRC colour samples showing the 5 colours 
that will be used in the façade 

• The 1mx1m Recycled Brick GRC façade mock-up can be provided on site upon 
request, however, hopefully the smaller samples will suffice. A visit to our office 
where the mock-up is stored can also be arranged. Please let us know how you 
would like to handle this. 

 
To arrange a site visit for the confirmation of the samples and for any other questions, 
please contact myself or our office.  
 
Thank you, 
Cameron Overy 


